Proposed Menu of Work for 3rd class pupils for period April 20th to May 1st. 2020. 
Firstly, a big Hello to everyone and all your families. Hope everyone is keeping well, happy and safe in these most unusual times and not missing being in school too much !!.We all look forward to getting back to school and seeing each other and having a chat about how we spent these times as these days will form a big part of the History of the future. In the meantime, I am sending you some suggestions of work you can do in the fortnight after Easter. You do not have to do everything on the list, just what suits your family’s circumstances. Some reading for enjoyment is always really good and there is a wide variety of reading material available on the Kerry library website. You might also dip into the RTE learning hub programmes and some of the wide number of web links on the St. John’s website and the St. John’s School and parents’ facebook pages. Most of all I want to wish you a Happy 2020 Easter and keep well until we meet again.
Gaeilge:- Bua na Cainte is available on the Edco website, www.edco.ie/bua and you could dip into a few topics on this following on from where we had been before we left school. If this isn’t possible for you, you can revise parts of what we have done already and practise some of these sentences and vocabulary.
English :- You can aim to do the next 10 days of English in Practice and 2 units of spelling from Jolly Grammar. Also, you could read the next 2 units of the Reading Zone .(available on Fallons website)
Maths:- Next 10 days in Mental Maths. and revise multiplication and division tables, concentrating on 2, 4 and 8 multiplication and division.
Choose a chapter in History and read and discuss it with someone at home. ( available on Fallons website)
Good luck to all and best wishes from M O’ Sullivan
